
Michael J. Shafer 

Senior Counsel 

PPL 

Two North Ninth Street 
Allentown, PA 18101-1179 

Tel. 610.774.2599  Fax 610.774.4102 
MJShafer@pplweb.com

 

E-FILE AND SHAREPOINT

June 21, 2022 

Rosemary Chiavetta, Secretary 
Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission 
Commonwealth Keystone Building 
400 North Street 
Harrisburg, Pennsylvania 17120 

Re:  Policy Statement on Combined Heat and Power 
     Docket No. M-2016-2530484_________________ 

Dear Ms. Chiavetta: 

Enclosed for filing on behalf of PPL Electric Utilities Corporation (“PPL Electric”) 
is the CONFIDENTIAL 2022 CHP Biennial Report, being filed in accordance with the 
Final Policy Statement entered on April 5, 2018 at the above referenced docket. 

PPL Electric requests that the enclosed information be treated by the 
Commission as privileged and confidential. 

Pursuant to 52 Pa. Code § 1.11, the enclosed document is to be deemed filed on 
June 21, 2022, which is the date it was submitted electronically via the Commission’s E-
Filing (letter only) and SharePoint systems (confidential data files). 

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please call me or George E. 
Beam, Senior Engineer in Interconnection Affairs, at PPL Electric at (610) 774-5056. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Michael J. Shafer 

Enclosure 

cc via email (letter only): Joe Sherrick 
David Edinger 


